
 Hello Livermore High Families, 

 The  Livermore  Valley  Joint  Unified  School  district  is  pleased  to  be  partnering  with  the  African 
 American  Regional  Education  Alliances  (AAREA)  again  this  year  to  provide  students  with 
 opportunities  to  engage  with  peers,  learn  about  college  options,  and  get  general  support  with 
 their  student  needs.  AREA  is  an  initiative  of  the  Choose  College  Educational  Foundation,  Inc. 
 whose  overall  goal  is  to  emerge,  sustain,  and  grow  a  regional  collaborative  network  that 
 designs  and  implements  innovative  educational  services  targeting  the  needs  of  African

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMpdumorz0qHtUj4VpZUmxU2vAoi_17Czfz
https://www.theaarea.org/
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